
From: Vasquez, Anthony  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 11:51 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Return from Fireman's Annuity and Benefit Fund Travel 
 
Steve, 
 
I’m happy to report that I’ve safely returned from the Fireman’s Annuity and Benefit Fund’s (FABF) 
Investment Manager Symposium, held on November 9th through November 11th, the Eagle Ridge Resort 
in beautiful Galena.   The FABF symposium meetings were formal under the Open Meetings Act, with a 
quorum of Trustees present each day.  The symposium provided Education Credits for Trustees, which 
are required each year under Illinois law.   The agenda for the symposium, along with a list of attendees 
is attached for your review.  Travel was via city vehicle with an out-of-pocket fuel expenditure of 
$24.32.    All lodging, symposium fees and related meals were paid in full by FABF for all Trustees.  
 Additionally, all attendees received a FABF pen and shirt, together valued at $45.00. 
 
Best Regards, 
Tony 
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